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West Suffolk NHS Foundation Trust
would like to find out what you think
about…

Plans for a new West Suffolk
Hospital in Bury St. Edmunds

At our public meetings in the
summer, we talked about why we
thought the best place for the new
hospital was Hardwick Manor.

We really enjoyed meeting people
and talking to them. We had a lot of
feedback – over 800 pieces.

We have looked carefully at all the
feedback. Thank you.

What happens next?

The next thing we need to do is
apply for outline planning
permission.

That means we will ask the Local
Planning Authority at West Suffolk
Council if they will agree to the
hospital being built at Hardwick
Manor.

We will need to give them a lot of
information to help them decide.
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For example, we will have to let the
Council know things like:

- how many buildings there would
be
- how big those buildings are
- and the roads people will need to
use to get there by car or public
transport

If the council agrees to our plan we
will be one step nearer to building
our new hospital.

What will the new hospital look
like?

Here is a picture of what the new
hospital might look like.

How can I find out more about
the plans and say what I think?

We have arranged 8 more meetings
where you can see the plans for the
new hospital.

→
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When are the meetings?

The first hour of each meeting will
be ‘sensory friendly’.

This means the room will be
quieter, darker and there won’t be
many people there.

Mildenhall

When: Tuesday 16th November
3pm – 7pm
Where: The Jubilee Centre,
Mildenhall, Bury St. Edmunds, IP28
7HG

Bury St Edmunds

When: Wednesday 17th

November 2pm-8pm
Where: The Apex, Charter Square,
Bury St. Edmunds IP33 3FD

Sudbury

When: Thursday 18th November
3pm-7pm
Where: Assembly Room, Sudbury
Town Hall, Old Market Place,
Sudbury, CO10 1TL

Haverhill

When:Tuesday 23rd November
2pm-6pm,
Where: Main Hall, Chalkstone
Community Centre, Millfields Way,
Haverhill, CB9 0JB
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Newmarket

When:  Thursday 25th November
3pm-7pm
Where: Memorial Hall, High Street,
Newmarket, CB8 8JP

Stowmarket

When: Monday 29th November
4pm-8pm
Where: Main Hall, Stowmarket
Community Centre, Hillside,
Stowmarket, IP14 2BD

Brandon

When: Thursday 2nd December
4pm- 8pm
Where: Brandon Leisure Centre,
20 Church Road, Brandon,
IP27 OJB

Thetford

When: Tuesday 7th December
1pm-5pm
Where:  Main Hall The Charles
Burrell Centre, Staniforth Road,
Thetford, IP24 3LH
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We will also be holding a meeting
online.
When: Monday 22nd November at
7pm.
Where: You can join at
www.wsh.nhs.uk/Live-event

What are the meetings about?

The meetings are your chance to
have a look at the plans and say
what you think.

We will listen to what everyone has
to say.
I want to attend a meeting but I
need help, what can I do?

If you need help to attend a meeting
you can ask someone you trust.

For example you could ask:
- your support worker
- a member of your family
- a friend or a neighbour

Who would you ask?
What happens next?

There are a lot of things that need
to be done.

By early 2022 we will have looked
at all the feedback, got all the
documents ready and we will send
them to the Local Planning
Authority at West Suffolk Council.
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By summer 2022 the Local
Planning Authority at West Suffolk
Council will let us know what they
have decided about the plans.

They will let us know if we can build
the new hospital or if anything
needs to be changed.

We will keep everyone up to date
about how the plans are going.

How can I find out more about
the new plans?

You can look on our website –
www.wsh.nhs/planning

We’ve made a Feedback Form to
go with this Easy Read guide.

What is the Feedback Form for?

The feedback form is for you to
write down what you think about the
plans for the new hospital.

Don’t forget you can ask someone
you trust for help to complete the
feedback form.
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What do I need to do with my
Feedback Form?

1. When you have filled in the form
you can put it in the envelope and
post it to us.

You don’t need to use a stamp.

2. Or you can take it to one of the
meetings and give it to a member of
staff.

We will look at all your feedback.

How to get in touch with us
If you have any questions or
comments you can also:

Write to us :
The Future System Team,
Quince House Level 2,
West Suffolk NHS Foundation
Trust,
Hardwick Lane,
Bury Saint Edmunds,
IP33 2QZ

Email us:
futuresystemsprogramme@wsh.nh
s.uk/planning

Facebook: WestSuffolkNHS

→


